JANUARY 23, 2022

CROWNHILL -
NEWS

T 2

Prayers

L]

L ]

Continue to lift up the Ramseyer family in your prayers.

Pray for Alysa Hamlet who is pregnant with a due date of January 30th.

Pray for Austin Zuercher in Costa Rica who we support through EMM.

Remember Beulah in prayer as she continues radiation treatment and Larry Morrison as he
continues his chemo treatments.

Continue to pray for Win as she works on building strength back up in her foot.

Pray for Earl Webb as he moved to Doylestown for rehabilitation.

Remember our people in nursing homes: Patt (&Earl), Suzan, Martha & Carolyn.

Pray for our shut-ins: Pete Stauffer, Paul Troyer, ElImer Richard, Mary Nussbaum, lla
Zimmerly, Win Ramsyer, Brady Murray and Fred's mother Doris Hoffman.

Upcoming Events/Announcements

Today is our congregational meeting in the sanctuary following worship. Sunday School will
be delayed until after the meeting.

January 30 is our Sign Up Sunday. Instead of Sunday School, we will meet in the fellowship
hall. Locations will be designated for the Worship, Missions, and Formation Teams to meet.
Persons who want to sign up for a team can meet with that group to learn more about its
purpose. The Team Leaders will invite members of their group to share why they are
interested in serving in that group, share opportunities for service, and discuss dreams for
the Team’s next year. Team Leaders will be seeking volunteers from the group to serve as a
leadership task force for the team.

Let's Fill The Freezers! The Server is asking for volunteers to cook ready-to-serve meals
that can be frozen and served as needed. Freezer bags of soup or 9x13 aluminum trays of
any dish that can be frozen work great! These can be dropped off at The Server weekdays
from 9-2. Thank you for your generosity!

The Central Christian School Annual Auction is March 12, 2022, at 9 am! We are excited for
the return of this great in-person event and hope you can join us! Items will be available in
both live and silent auctions. CCS will also have some items available in our on-line auction
at ccscomets.org beginning March 7 and closing on March 11. Items purchased in the on-line
auction may be picked up at the in-person event on March 12. For more information or if you
would like to donate an item or service to the Auction, please contact the school at 330-857-
7311. Thank you for your support!

Reminder: all are invited to join in prayer on Wednesday evenings, 6:30 to 7:30 in the
Fellowship Hall.




